
We are excited to announce that our school is participating 
in the Inclusive School Communities Project 

Our school is committed to inclusion and valuing diversity. We want to 
make sure all students, families, and school staff feel like they belong 
and are part of our school community. 

Our school is working with the project team and other schools across 
South Australia to improve the way we support students with diverse 
abilities and needs. 

We need your help to make our school 
a great place to learn, grow and play.  

The Inclusive School Communities Project is being delivered by JFA 
Purple Orange and funded by the National Disability Insurance Scheme.

For more information, 
visit www.inclusiveschoolcommunities.org.au 

or contact Letitia at letitiar@purpleorange.org.au


